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PURPOSE:  
The City needs to renew the Microsoft Enterprise Agreement with the Office 365 component.  This is a three year 
contract. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
Information Technology Services is recommending the City of High Point renew the three year Microsoft 
Enterprise Agreement which includes the Office 365 component to efficiently provide email archival storage and 
take advantage of cloud based services.  
 
This contract includes the software advantage feature which allows for product upgrades as they are released by 
Microsoft without any additional cost. This agreement also includes the employee purchase program. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
The City of High Point will use existing funds in the FY 2018-19 budget to purchase the Microsoft Enterprise 
Agreement. The total cost of the agreement is $570,267.09 annually for three years.  This purchase utilizes the 
North Carolina State contract number 208C pricing. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Department of Information Technology Services recommends approval of the contract and that the 
appropriate City official be authorized to execute all necessary documents. 
 
 
 








